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 MITS-NCC Celebrates World Water Day with Clean-up Initiative" 

On March 22, 2024, MITS-NCC organized a "World Water Day" program within the MITS 

college premises. Under the guidance of ANO Lt. Dr. N. Naveen Kumar, all cadets actively 

participated in cleaning the college's water bodies. 

The program was inaugurated by Vice Principal (Academics) Dr. P. Ramanathan, who delivered 

a speech emphasizing the importance of water cleanliness and pollution prevention. 

Subsequently, the cadets worked together to manually clean the water bodies, removing plastic 

covers, unwanted plants, and other waste materials. Despite the challenges, all cadets 

demonstrated their commitment and dedication to environmental cleanliness. 

Following the clean-up, two cadets provided insightful presentations on the proper usage of 

water, highlighting the problem of water wastage in daily life and the potential future 

consequences of water scarcity. By participating in the program, everyone gained a deeper 

understanding of the benefits and necessity of water cleanliness. To conclude, a group photo was 

taken of all cadets with the ANO. 

 

 

 

 

 


